Dear Productivity Commission,

My family have worked with Holden for many years. We have always bought Holdens to support the industry

Younger members of my family will be looking for jobs. We need to keep up the mechanical expertise of our citizens. So many industries have now collapsed, for example, shoe-making, clothing factories. Closing down automotive industries adds to our unemployment and dearth of technical skills.

We are losing our skilled work-force

We were proud of ourselves in producing our own car, the Holden. I want to to go on buying Australian-made cars.

Kind Regards, Gwenda Spencer